
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

As a PSE customer I wholeheartedly support PSE's request to formally commit to extending net metering 
to new customers until December 31, 2025. Private investment in clean energy will help combat climate 
change, and I applaud PSE's action that will benefit not just all of their customers, but all Washington 
residents through the widespread adoption of clean energy. 

Travis McCool 
Mount Vernon WA 
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